Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 15 December 2015 17:40

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application 2015/6521/P

Please redact my name, address, email address etc:

Application Number: 2015/6521/P

I am a long-term resident of Russell Court, the block of flats next to / overlooking the area covered by this
landscaping application.

The proposed changes would appear to be an improvement over what is there currently but the changes do
seem somewhat limited ie I wonder how fully they meet the conditions as specified in the approval for the
Change of Use (2015/2811/P).

Two specific comments:

1 couldn’t see any detail explaining (or illustrating) what the improved walls would look like: it says
“Existing wall. Top timber fence- to be removed. Wall- New white render finish, new metal sloping to the
top". 1 may have missed further detail provided elsewhere in one of the documents that form the application
(in which case apologies) but if not, then I question how one can comment on the bit I have highlighted
(either on the look/design of it or whether it is suitable for other reasons).

If a revised application is submitted, hopefully the applicant could be asked to give more priority to
ensuring the various ‘hard’ bits of landscaping match / tie in as much as possible with the look / era of
Russell Court. In particular could railings that match the railings that run along the front of Russell Court be
included (both where the current application proposes that railings be sited (although those are less visible
to passers-by) and (particualrly as very visible) on top of] or to replace, the current walls)?






